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First name: Candace

Last name: Porter

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: From: Candace Porter <cmporter10@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 3:19 PM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: I am opposed to Fracking In Lake Conroe and Sam Houston National Forest

 

Dear Mr. Robert Potts,

 

It has come to my attention The National Forest and Grasslands in Texas (NFGT) is attempting to lease land in

our Sam Houston National Forest for Oil and Gas Exploration, more specifically, fracking.

 

I am opposed to fracking being allowed or permitted in the Lake Conroe area and Sam Houston National Forest.

 

This is our DRINKING WATER supply and water shed areas. Please protect these valuable resources from

possible contamination and disallow any fracking activity.

 

We do not want fracking activity in or near these delicate and vulnerable environmental areas.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Candace Porter-Frazier

322 Club Island Ct.

Montgomery, TX 77356


